
Subject: Re: POSIX releases...
Posted by masu on Sat, 04 Mar 2006 21:15:01 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Maybe you are right and it is a kind of overkill to use autotools, but we should at least try to
provide a better (more flexible) Makefile for theIDE.
Maybe we should at least provide a file containing important build parameter definitions, which is
included in the final Makefile.
For example to define output dir, install dir, include and library definitions, etc.

What do you think?

Matthias

Page 1 of 1 ---- Generated from U++ Forum

https://www.ultimatepp.org/forums/index.php?t=usrinfo&id=76
https://www.ultimatepp.org/forums/index.php?t=rview&th=369&goto=1460#msg_1460
https://www.ultimatepp.org/forums/index.php?t=post&reply_to=1460
https://www.ultimatepp.org/forums/index.php

